
                                    
                                                                                                                

Belfast City Council

Report to: Strategic Policy and Resources Committee

Subject: Requests for the use of the City Hall and the provision of 
hospitality

Date: Friday, 20th March, 2009

Reporting Officer: Mr. Liam Steele, Head of Committee and Members’ Services
                                   (ext. 6325)

Contact Officer: Mr. Gareth Quinn, Development Officer
                                  (ext. 6316)

Relevant Background Information
A schedule of applications, together with an indication as to whether they fall within 
the criteria approved by the Committee, is attached as Appendix 1.

Key Issues
To advise the Committee of applications which have been received for the use of 
accommodation in the City Hall and/or the Provision of Civic Hospitality.

Resource Implications
Provision has been made in the Revenue Estimates for hospitality.

Recommendations
The Committee is asked to approve the recommendations as set out in the Appendix.

Key to Abbreviations
Not applicable

Documents Attached
Appendix 1 – Schedule of Applications
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